
 

FAQ for In-person Sunday services @ St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church Kuala Lumpur 

  

1. Who can attend in-person Sunday services? 

 Only individuals who has completed: 

a) 2 doses of vaccination (Pfizer / Astra Zeneca / Sinovac) and passed 14 days upon receiving 

all shots 

b) 1 dose of vaccination (Johnson & Johnson / CanSino) and passed 28 days upon receiving 

all shots 

But all of the government’s Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) must be observed at all 

times during the service for every participant’s health and safety. 

2. What do I need to do to attend in-person Sunday services? 

 For all who intend to attend, please remember to: 

a) Come earlier to have your temperature scanned and register your attendance on the 

government’s MySejahtera app. Show your vaccination certificated in MySejahtera 

app to the ushers; 

b) Bring your own mask and Bibles. (No physical bibles or hymnals will be available in 

the pews.) 

c) Maintain physical distancing and sit only in the prepared pews. 

d) Do not linger after the service as premises need to be sanitized for other 

congregations to use. 

 All our live-streamed service will begin at 11 am sharp. (Some services will include a pre-

service meditation from 10.45 am.) 

3. Will Sunday services still be live-streamed if church reopens? 

  Yes, our Sunday services will continue to be live-streamed even when we reopen for in-

 person services. 

After the conclusion of the service, the entire service will be available online for a limited 

time. Subsequently, only the Sunday sermon will be uploaded online on our church website 

and YouTube channel. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

4. Will Holy Communion be served at Sunday services? 

  Yes. We will resume celebrating Holy Communion. We will use new pre-packed materials for 

 our communion service.  

 Worshippers will all partake communion seated in their pews. 

  In order to reduce physical contact, worshippers will not be coming forward to kneel at the 

 altar to receive the communion elements. 

 

If you have other questions not covered here, please email our church office at: 

klsapc@standrewschurch.org.my 

 


